Jill Riley

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Welwyn Hatfield Council Online Planning - Comment

Application Number: $6/2015/1135/FP

Name: Graham &amp; Melissa Jones

Address: 21 Ashbury Close

Hatfield

AL1e 95Q _

Comment Type: Object

Comment: The plans do not appear to have changed and as the owners of 21 Ashbury
Close, we object strongly to the proposed development and agree with the original
decision that the private road to the front of 19 and 21 Ashbury Close is
inappropriate and will cause significant disruption and loss of amenity to existing
residents within the Close particularly numbers 19 and 21.

(It is also unclear how surface water drainage and waste will be connected to a
combined public sewer. No 19 and 21 use a separate pump station)






